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Great Escape #101 (A Labor of Love)    September 7, 2010

Dear Friends,

Greetings once again from Hart Ranch, Rapid City, South Dakota.

Drum roll, please!  All 100 Great Escape travelogues have been located, 
compressed, catalogued, and archived.  It has been a big job, but literally a labor 
of love completed with intense labor over the Labor Day weekend.  Anyone can 
visit www.travelswithcoleandcole.com and have access to them all.  You can read 
through the table of contents and select whatever newsletter catches your fancy.

Please check your spam filters.  This will be the last travelogue coming to you from 
ChuckandDonna@myexcel.com.  All future newsletters will arrive from 
mail@travelswithcoleandcole.com.

You will continue to get the latest issue via regular email.  Since the email is not 
compressed, the photos will be a bit better than the archived newsletters which have 
been converted to Adobe Acrobat (PDF) format.  In order to view the archives, your 
computer will need to have Adobe Acrobat Reader 5.0 or later.  Currently, Adobe 
Acrobat is up to version 9.  You may wish to download the latest free version at 
http://get.adobe.com/reader/?promoid=BUIGO.

Our first newsletter was published on December 2, 2004.  Oh what fun it has been 
reading the old letters, remembering and reminiscing.  We sincerely hope you too, will 
enjoy this blast from the past.  But there is practical value above and beyond just 
looking back in time.  If you want to know more about a particular area, such as the 
Grand Canyon, Yosemite National Park, San Felipe Mexico, etc., just check through the 
table of contents and you may find just what you're looking for.  Happy browsing!
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